
 

 

Bus stop at RACV Goldfields Resort, Creswick 

 

We would like to advise that our service to Creswick is coming to an end.  Our final day of 
operating from the RACV Goldfields Resort is Wednesday 31st July 2019. 

 

We have operated the service from the Resort for ten years now and would like to sincerely 
thank the passengers from Creswick that we have transported over the years. 

 

Our ShuttleBus service will continue to operate from our bus stop at the Ballarat Railway 
Station.  We hope that we will be able to continue to transport the residents of Ballarat and 
the wider western district including Creswick for many years to come. 

 

We now have twenty four services operating daily between Ballarat and Melbourne Airport 
so we have plenty of options available to get passengers to and from Melbourne Airport. 

 

Passengers wishing to travel to and from Ballarat from RACV Goldfields Resort can catch the 
PTV Route 30 – Creswick Service to the Ballarat Railway Station and they can very easily 
transfer to our Airport Shuttlebus service.  PTV advises that customers will require a MYKI 
card to travel on this service.  PTV have given this bus stop at the front of the RACV 
Goldfields Resort the Bus stop name ‘Lakeside Drive / Midland Highway. 

 

This service operates on the hour on weekdays with reduced times on weekends and is 
operated by CDC Ballarat. 

 

https://www.ptv.vic.gov.au/route/timetable/11390/30-ballarat-station-creswick/ 

CDC Ballarat Phone: 03 5331 7777 

 

Airport Shuttlebus Management 


